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Detour Planned for I-95 North at the Fuller Warren Bridge 

 
Jacksonville, Fla. – As part of the Florida Department of Transportation’s 1-10/I-95 Operational 

Improvements project, I-95 northbound will be detoured January 18 from 10 p.m. to 6 a.m. as crews pour 

concrete on the I-95 northbound to I-10 westbound ramp. 

I-95 Northbound: Traffic will be detoured to the downtown exit ramps and onto the Acosta 

Bridge. From the Acosta Bridge, drivers will take a right onto Broad Street and then a left onto 

Adams Street where they can travel north on I-95 or west on I-10. 

I-10 Westbound/I-95 Northbound Alternate: Traffic will be detoured to the downtown exit ramps 

and onto the Acosta Bridge. From the Acosta Bridge, drivers will exit onto Riverside Avenue 

and turn right onto Forest Street where they can access I-10 westbound or I-95 northbound. 

 

Law enforcement officers will be on site to ensure the safety of drivers and construction crews. 
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FDOT hired Archer Western as the contractor to complete this $126 million project with 

completion anticipated in early 2021, depending on weather, holidays and unforeseen 

circumstances.  

For more information about this project, please visit Your10and95.com. 
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